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NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED
MEETING

NOTICE TO ALL PENSION PLAN PARTICIPANTS
OF MEETING RESCHEDULED TO OCTOBER 9, 2018

RE: St. Josephs Health Services of Rhode Island Retirement Plan

Due to an unavoidable scheduling conflict the “town hall” style, informational meeting, open to
all Plan participants, which was previously scheduled for Monday, October 1, 2018 at 5:30 pm
has been rescheduled to Tuesday, October 9, 2018 beginning at 5:30 pm at Rhodes on the
Pawtuxet, 60 Rhodes Place, Cranston, Rhode Island. At this meeting I will provide a current
status of the receivership proceeding as well as respond to frequently asked and other questions
from participants and address and clarify any inconsistencies and misunderstandings regarding the
process, impact on participants, necessity of independent legal representation, etc.

Thank you and I look forward to seeing you on October 9, 2018.
Very truly yours,
Stephen F. Del Sesto, Esq.

Permanent Receiver of the Plan
and not individually
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